Jeff,

I have arranged for the shared drive, but if you feel strongly , we could

modify the plan. The shared drive is an interim plan.

1) the shared drive emans we will not run out of space on the N drive

2) the professors need to have control of what gets booted up for the

class to share, since we need to grade people.

3) this is a class project until we jointly decide the product is good

enough to it gets to be a public asset. maybe we post something after the

spring break before the end of the semester.

> Dr. Simons & Mr. Kastelic

>
> Here's our group update/work plan for the website group.

>
> Thanks,

> Jeff Sugalski

> ____________________

>
>
> MUPDD Capstone Website Group Update

>
> - The Web group has been hard at work lying down the basic structure and

> design of the Capstone website.  The design of the site is just about

> complete.  This took the majority of the group's work time to this point.

>
> - Brainstorming has occurred regarding the categorization of

> information.  These categories are in the form of links on the site's

> home page.  Content development tasks have been allocated amongst group

> members, and are currently in progress.

>
> - The preliminary website is on the college's web development server at

> http://webdevel.urban.csuohio.edu/nhlink/capstone/.  Upon the completion

> of content and class/instructors' approval, it will be uploaded to the

> college's server to be publicly accessible.  Currently it can only be

> viewed from within the college.

>
> - The domain ClevelandRegionalism.com has been secured in the case that

> the class would like to use it.  I may be "prettier" and more accessible

> that the default domain name

> http://www.urban.csuohio.edu/mupdd/mupddcapstone2005/.

>
> - We've spoken with Caryn Eucker and Tammy Barr in the college to let

> them know about our project and they have offered their web assistance.

>
> - ONE ISSUE:  Our general impression was that this website would be live

> and oriented towards the public.  The class' information would be posted

> online for everyone in the outside world to access.  But after talking

> to Caryn Eucker, who has done previous capstone websites, only the

> finished product would be posted on the Urban website.  And everything

> up until the end of the semester would be internal for us students to

> share with each other (which is really what the N: drive is for).  The

> group has the capacity to go either way.  What do you prefer?

>
> - The group will begin thinking about how to accept materials from other

> groups to be posted on the web, and a process will be developed.

>
>
> Andrea Scallon & Jeffrey Sugalski

